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REDUCTION IN SHAREHOLDING BY CT HEALTHSCOPE HOLDINGS L.P.

10 September 2015

Healthscope refers to its announcement on 11 August 2015 advising that the 658,195,966 shares
held by CT Healthscope Holdings L.P. would be released from escrow following the release of
Healthscope’s audited FY 15 financial results on 25 August 2015.

Healthscope has been informed today that CT Healthscope Holdings L.P. has sold 350 million
shares via an underwritten block trade (refer to the attached letter from CT Healthscope Holdings
L.P. dated 10 September 2015).

CT Healthscope Holdings L.P. will continue to hold 308,195,966 shares in Healthscope post
completion of the sale and has informed Healthscope that, pursuant to its block trade agreement,
it has agreed to a customary 60 day escrow in respect of the remaining shares, subject to a
number of customary exceptions.

Aik Meng Eng and Simon Moore (CT Healthscope Holdings L.P. nominees) will continue to serve
as Non Executive Directors of Healthscope.
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CT HSP GP (DUTCH) B.V.
As general partner of CT Healthscope Holdings, L.P.
1001 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Washington, D.C. 20004

U.S.A.
Ms Paula Dwyer Mr Robert Cooke
Chairman Managing Director and CEOQ
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10 September 2015

Dear Paula and Robert

Reduction of shareholding in Healthscope Limited (Healthscope)

We refer to your notice to the ASX dated 11 August 2015 regarding the release from
escrow of Healthscope shares held by CT HSP GP (Dutch) B.V., as general partner of CT
Healthscope Holdings, L.P. (CT HSP).

We are writing to inform you that CT HSP have today sold a portion of their shareholding in
Healthscope via the sale of 350 million shares pursuant to an underwritten block trade.

The shareholding of CT HSP in Healthscope on completion of the sale will be
approximately 17.8%. CT HSP has agreed to a customary 60 day lock-up in respect of its
remaining Healthscope shares, which is subject to a number of customary exceptions set
out in the block trade agreement. CT HSP remains the largest shareholder and a strong
supporter of Healthscope, and both Simon Moore and Aik Meng Eng will remain on the
Healthscope board. We look forward to continuing our relationship with Healthscope.

A change of substantial shareholder notice will be lodged in due course.

Yours sincerely

s WWM m

CT HSP GP (Dutch) B.V.,
general partner of CT Healthscope Holdings, L.P.
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